
Advising Patients  
If a practice becomes aware that a patient has been prescribed a medication that may not be safe based on their known medical history, it is appropriate to advise the patient as follows: 

[Your Practice Letterhead] 
[Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 
We have been informed that you have been prescribed [Medication Name] by [Provider Name]. It’s important that the prescribing clinician has access to your full medical history to ensure the treatment is both safe and effective. 
If there are any medical conditions or medications you are taking that the private provider may not be aware of, we strongly encourage you to discuss these with them. You can also access your medical records online to provide them with a full overview if needed. 
If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 




